CLASSROOM PROCEDURES AND GRADING POLICY
Anatomy and Physiology
MRS. MADRAK
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Please read the following information on classroom procedure and grading policy, sign below and have your son/daughter return the form to me.  I want you to know how class will be managed and your child’s grade will be determined.

1. All students are recommended, not required, to have a 3-ring binder or pocket folder.  All class notes, worksheets, labs, and any other important information should be kept in a binder/folder.  Students must bring their binder/folder (if applicable), and pen/pencil to class everyday.  

2. All homework/class work must be completed in pencil or blue or black ink only.  Assignments turned in that have been written in anything else will have to be redone for credit.

3. Students are expected to participate in all classroom activities to the best of their ability.  Students are also expected to remain in their seats during class time.  Sleeping and/or talking with classmates during class will result in disciplinary action and the loss of class participation points.

4. CELL PHONES ARE NOT PERMITTED IN THE CLASSROOM.  Cell phones must be placed in the designated cell phone storage area during class.  If a student has a cell phone out during class for any reason, it will be confiscated, turned in to the office, and a disciplinary referral will be made.

5. All homework must be turned in on the day it is due.  If a student is absent on the day an assignment is due the student must turn the assignment in the next day he/she is in class immediately following the due date.
6. Each marking period your grade will be determined in the following manner:

Homework



10%

Tests




30%

Quizzes



30%

Participation



10%
Labs



       +
20%





100%

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at school (648-5752) or 

e-mail me at tmadrak@indians.k12.pa.us.  The best and quickest way to reach me is through e-mail.  Please supply me with the best contact information for you as well in the event it is necessary for me to contact you..   With your help we can assure that your son/daughter will be successful this school year. 








Sincerely,









Mrs. Madrak

Parent/Guardian e-mail address:







Parent/Guardian Home/Cell Phone #:







Parent/Guardian Name



Date

Student’s Name
